
 

 

Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 

The Colorado Springs Coin Club meets 

the fourth Tuesday of each month at 7:00 P.M. at the 

Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 
955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 
 
 

July Regular Meeting - July 28, 2015 

 

Agenda

I.    Introduction of guests and new members 

II.   Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV.  Collector’s Corner 

V.   Old Business 

VI.  New Business 

VII.   Intermission Break 

VIII.  Program; Canadian Coins 

IX.    Regular Auction 

X.     Door and Membership Prize Drawings 

XI.    Adjournment 

June Meeting 
 

   Our June meeting was attended by thirty-two members and two guests. 

   The secretary’s report as published in the June newsletter was presented and accepted. 

   The treasurer’s report was given by our treasurer and accepted. 
 

June Business 
 

   Show Chairman, Frank T. reviewed times for any and all of the volunteer helpers’ schedules 

for our annual coin show. 

   George M. reported of the ANA 2015 Election of Officers telling that our two club members;  

Steve D’I and Richard J. and friend of our club, Christopher M. had not been elected. 
 

June’s Club Program 
 

   Joe Johnston, Denver metal detecting enthusiast gave an hour presentation on “Metal 

Detecting”. He showed detector information on an overhead projector along with demonstrating 

procedures with a variety of detectors and the equipment needed for the process. 
 

June Door Prize Winners 
 

   Members winning prizes were John G., David J., George Mo., Steve I. and Jim G. 
 

June Membership Prize 
 

   Our monthly membership prize winner was Brad L. 
 

2015-2016 Volunteer Prizes 
 

   Our new year of volunteer prizes for show helpers will begin at our August meeting. 
 

June Auction 
 

   Nine lots were placed for auctioning with six lots being sold. 
 

Coin Show Stats 
 

   We should have the final statistics of the show by this meeting.  As told at the NS meeting, 

everything went pretty well, especially well with the club’s members volunteer help.  I believe 

that most of the dealers had a decent show with sales; attendance was about average with other 

years. 

 

Coin Club YN Awarded 
 

   Member, Steven Roach was named the American Numismatic Association’s Outstanding 

Young Numismatist of the Year during the 2015 Summer Seminar Graduation Banquet for 

Session 1 on Wednesday, June 24.  
 

Coin Show Exhibits 
 

   We would like to thank the members that entered a numismatic exhibit for our annual show.   

Once again, I heard from people that mentioned “we had as good exhibits as other shows much 

larger than ours”.  Winning trophies for “Adult, Coins and Paper Money” and “People’s Choice” 

was Elden T. and Adult, Exonumia winner Terry C. 
 

July Program 
 

   Our July speaker will be Don Hartlaub of Falcon Coins giving information about his specialty, 

“Canadian Coins”.  Don, (www.falconcoins.com) has been displaying and selling at our annual 

coin show for many years. 
 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

   Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org) or (csns.anaclubs.org).  We do need members 

help with this website and ask for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the 

site.  Our monthly newsletters and all club information can also be viewed on the website. 
 

George Mountford, Secretary 

http://www.falconcoins.com/

